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Links 
 
 

School Website 

 

Reception Blog    

Class 1 Blog    

Class 2 Blog        

Class 3 Blog         

Class    4   Blog  

Class 5 Blog         

Class 6 Blog 

 

School Calendar 

Dates for the 

diary 

MARCH 

26th—last day of 

term 

APRIL 

12th—First day of 

term 

  

 

 

Lateral Flow 

Tests 

Staff are testing 

twice weekly for 

Covid-19 and 

parents of children 

now in school are 

also able to 

request lateral 

flow tests to self 

test at home via 

the link below.   

Www.gov.uk/order

-coronavirus-rapid

-lateral-flow-tests 

PARENTS’ EVENING  

A huge well done to the children for coming back to school with 

such a wonderful attitude to their work. They have been an 

absolute pleasure and have made the school come alive again. 

Many thanks to all parents who made appointments with their 

child’s class teacher on Tuesday. Again the virtual meeting 

system worked well and we hope the opportunity to speak with 

their teacher reassured you. Staff certainly enjoyed the 

opportunity to speak with yourselves.  

We would like to wish you all a safe 

and relaxing break and hope you 

enjoy some quality time with your 

loved ones (and some chocolate!).  

Please could we ask that you contact 

us via email at 

covid@netherthongprimary.co.uk 

if your child receives a positive covid-

19 test result within 48 hours of school closing on Friday 26th 

March to help us to continue our contact tracing.  

We look forward to seeing you on Monday 12th April. 

ENCOMPASS 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility; if you have any 

concerns about a child’s safety in the community, please contact  

Kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 

Just to remind you that Netherthong Primary is an Encompass 

school. This means that we work in partnership with Kirklees 

council and the police to help family safeguarding. For more 

information, please see the school website.  

CONTACT DETAILS 

Please can we ask that you inform the office of 

any change to your contact details. This includes 

all phone numbers, addresses and email 

addresses. We now use email and the school 

app to contact parents, so it is vital that we 

have up to date information. Many thanks. 

http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/community/our-community/school-blog
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/information/parent-carers-and-visitors
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/our-classes/class-5-test-2-1/reception-blog
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/our-classes/class-5-test-3/class-3-blog
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/our-classes/class-5-test-2/class-4-blogt
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/our-classes/class-5-test-1/class-6-1
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/information/parent-carers-and-visitors
http://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests
http://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests
http://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests


Absences/Lateness 

 

Unplanned absence - please 

remember to inform the office by 

9.15am on the day. 

 

Planned absence – please submit a 

letter/email to request the absence 

in advance 

 

Medicines and illness 

Pupils must remain away from 

school for 48 hours after the last 

occurrence of sickness/diarrhoea 

and be eating again 

A medication consent form must be 

completed before any medication 

can be administered. Forms are 

available from the website or in the 

office. Medicines must be named/

labelled 

School Meals 

Changing meal plan? Make sure 

you complete a form and hand 

in at the office before a holiday 

for the change to take place 

after a holiday 

Payable in advance via 

ParentPay. Ongoing debts must 

be referred to Kirklees for 

collection 

 

Road Safety 

For the safety of our children, please 

drive and park considerately around 

school 

Don’t forget to use our one-way 

system (8.30-9.15am and 2.45-

3.30pm) and drop & go zone (8.30-

9.00am).  For details please see 

Parent Information Leaflet – 

available on website or from office) 

Communication 

Are your contact details up to date 

on our system? Are you receiving 

texts/newsletter by email 

fortnightly? Please inform us if not.

Please check book bags regularly for 

homework and letters – some letters 

may have deadlines/require a 

response 

Covid-19 

Your child must not attend 

school if you, or they, have any 

symptoms of Covid-19. Please 

get a test 

Please follow the government 

rules to help keep us all safe 

Work with your child to reinforce  

good hygiene skills. 

 




